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Joan’s Jottings 

 
 March is the transition from winter to spring.  It is a 

time when knitters shift their focus from heavy wool 

sweaters to crafting delicate shawls, lightweight 

scarves, and colorful accessories that capture the spirit 

of renewal.  After our delightful visit to Trendsetter 

Yarn, we should have many new ideas and new yarn to 

play with. 

This month we are continuing the ESSS tradition of 

charitable works.  With all of us seaming squares we 

should be able to finish many blankets.  (And finally 
get rid of the squares that were knitted at the last 
Stitches in Pasadena.)  As we know, “Many hands 

make light work!”  If you have never seamed before, 
never fear, we will teach you. 

March is also the dues cutoff month.  If you have not 

paid, you will not receive future Newsletters and will 
not be able to access the Members Only portions of the 
website.  Even more importantly, we will miss you. 

  

 

  

  

 March Program 
 
Vice President-Tonya B 

GUILD EVENTS 

NEXT MEETING 

Saturday, March 16, 2024 

At the Joslyn Center 

10am – 1 pm 

Sit ’n’ Knit  

Sunday, March 10, 2024 

12pm – 3pm 

At the Joslyn Center 

Zoom Get Together   

Wed / Friday: 5.30 -10pm  

SAT & SUN: 9:00 am-10pm 

(as requested) 

 

 

 


